
NOTICE-NOTICE-NOTICE 

 

Our District is working toward starting several new Lions Clubs and when a 
new club is started two Certified Guiding Lions are assigned to assist the 
club for two years.  Our district currently has only five active Certified 
Guiding Lions so there is a great need for Lions interested in district 
growth to become Certified Guiding Lions.  There is a Certified Guiding 
Lions training scheduled for January 31, 2010 at the Webber Township Hall 
in Baldwin from 1:30 to 4:00 p.m.  Please share this with your club and 
notify PDG Bill Raymor (989-304-0403 or wraymor@casair.net) so that 
materials can be provided. 

It's true that Lions are very community oriented and that they are very busy 
people, and that's who needs to have this training.  It's an opportunity to 
have a very positive effect upon our district, and we must always 
remember, that translates to a very positive effect upon the people within 
our district that need the services Lions provide. 

Please accept this opportunity to greater service and attend the training. 

 
PDG Bill Raymor 
 


